



Friday 3<sup>rd</sup> March 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

On **Friday 10**<sup>th</sup> **March 2023** all children are invited to join their friends, the CHIPS volunteers and teachers to have a snack, and watch the Gruffalo and the Minions Mini Movies. We realise children get restless during a longer film so we are trialling the showing of shorter films.



If you would like your child to attend, please complete and return the below slip (1 per child) no later than Wednesday 8<sup>th</sup> March along with a contribution of **£2.00** per child towards the cost of their snacks. The correct money, and completed reply slip, should be in sealed envelope marked with your child's name and class and returned via their school bag. As always, please make sure your child has their water bottle with them on the day. Children can be collected from their classroom doors at **4.30pm**.

In order to run this event we do require volunteers, please indicate if you are able to help out on the below slip.

We would like to remind you to be considerate of the school's neighbours if parking your car on the surrounding roads. Additionally, please do not use the school car park as this is for staff only.

FRIDAY 10 <sup>th</sup> MARCH 2023 - FILM NIGHT REPLY SLIP			
Name of person collecting from film night, if not child's parent/carer:			
elner?			

I enclose £2 cash for film club



